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From: 
Sent: 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Wednesday, April 30, 2014 10:32 AM 

To: 
Subject: FW: Comments re GR 15 

Please note that any pleading filed as an attachment to e-mail will be treated as the original. Therefore, if a 
flling is by e-mail attachment, it is not necessary to mail to the court the original of the document. 

From: Robert Allen [mailto:rallen@mclaughlininjurylaw.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 10:29 AM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Subject: Comments re GR 15 

I oppose any action to increase the amount of secrecy or sealing of civil justice records under GR 15. 

As a worker's compensation attorney, I know firsthand that companies try to settle cases with confidentiality 
agreements to hide unsafe conditions or practices that resulted in severe injuries or even deaths for workers. They have 
not been able to do so as easily since 2006 when the GR 15 rules were changed, but could do so again. This does not 
lead to any benefit to the public at large, Please do not change GR 15 in any way. Doing so will only lead to more harm 
to the public and an increase in injuries and even death to the workers that make Washington State the great place it is. 

RobertS. Allen 
Attorney at Law 
The Law Office of Mclaughlin & Associates 
15 Oregon Avenue, Suite 210 
Tacoma, WA 98409 
Ph: (253)476-2653 
Fax:(253)476-2298 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO E-MAIL RECIPIENTS 

1. The information contained In this e-mail and accompanying attachments constitute confidential information which may be an attorney-client 
privilege and/or protected by attorney work product privilege and is intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this information, any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly prohibited and 
may be unlawful. This information is the property of Mclaughlin & Associates, Inc .. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately 
by return e-mail or by calling (253)476-2653, and delete this communication from both your in box and deleted Items folder. 

2. Receipt of this e-mail does not create an attorney-client relationship. You are not a client of this law firm unless you have signed an 
attorney/client agreement for representation. Furthermore, our office does not accept engagement of services or disengagement of services viae­
mail. 
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